

Charles D. Baker, Governor Karyn E. Polito, Lieutenant Governor Jamey Tesler, Secretary & CEO Jonathan L. Gulliver, Highway Administrator



By Email on 8/9/2022 & By Certified Mail: 7020 1290 0000 7835 5386

Office of Outdoor Advertising Ten Park Plaza, Suite 7760 Boston, MA 02116

August 9, 2022

Alex Geourntas, Interim City Clerk 1 City Hall Square, Room 601 Boston, MA 02201-2014

Re:

Application for conversion of static outdoor advertising billboard permit(s) to

electronic billboard permit(s)

Dear Mr. Geourntas:

Please be advised that on Thursday, September 8, 2022 the Office of Outdoor Advertising will hold a public meeting at 11 AM. Please note that this hearing will be conducted as a virtual online event – a registration link will be provided.

The agenda includes application by Pine Street Inn for two electronic billboard permits to replace, the existing static permits at the following location(s):

- a. 363 Albany StreetApplication # 2022D014 (existing structure, permit #: 2013009, facing north)
- b. 363 Albany StreetApplication # 2022D015 (existing structure, permit #: 2013010, facing east)

Public comment regarding the proposed billboard(s) and/or display(s) may be presented at the meeting or in writing prior to the meeting to:

The Office of Outdoor Advertising, Attention John R. Romano, Director Ten Park Plaza, Suite 7760 Boston, MA 02116

Thank you for attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Johh R. Romano, Director

MassDOT – Office of Outdoor Advertising